
Santa’s 10th Annual Visit to Hollywood!!! 
 

Santa Claus will be arriving at the Hollywood Volunteer Fire Department on Sunday, 
November 30, 2014 (See the home page for more information on the Community 

Christmas Party and Tree Lighting).  As in the years past, Old St. Nick has requested a 
tour of Hollywood to make sure he is up to date on all the new housing developments, as 
well as to spread some Holiday cheer throughout our fine community. Below is Santa’s 

itinerary for his 2014 trip to good ole Hollywood, Maryland!   
 
Friday, December 5th – Santa will make his first visit of the year to Mervell Dean Road, 
south of Joy Chapel.  This will include visits to Clarks Mill Road and Clarke’s Landing 

Road. 
 

Saturday, December 6th – The Jolly One will be down Joy Lane, Pappy’s Way, Hugh 
Drive, Jones Wharf Road, and Hollywood Shores. 

 
Sunday, December 7th - Santa will be visiting Loveville Road, Mar-a-Lee Drive, Chaffee 

Court, School House Road, and Alexandria Way. 
 

Friday, December 12th - We will be taking Santa on a tour of Ricky Drive and McIntosh 
Road. 

 
Saturday, December 13th – Old St. Nick will be touring the communities on Sandy 

Bottom Road and St. John’s Road. 
 

Sunday, December 14th – Santa will visit the remainder of Mervell Dean Road, north of 
Joy Chapel Road, as well as the communities on Joy Chapel Road.  He will also be 
visiting Old Three Notch Road, from Mervell Dean Road to 235, across from HVRS. 

 
Friday, December 19th – Old St. Nick has requested a tour of Sandgates. 

 
Saturday, December 20th – Santa will complete his tour of Hollywood by visiting the 
communities along Hollywood/ Leonardtown Road, then crossing Rt. 235 and visiting 

the folks off the streets of Sotterley Road.   
 

Santa's Tour will begin around 5:00 each night and will last until approximately 8:00.  If 
it rains or snows, the night will be made up sometime before Christmas when the Fire 
Fighters are available.  Just a note to the parents:  The crew will remain in service each 
night.  If we get a call for service we will treat that night as a rain night.  We will be back 
to your neighborhood!!! If you do not see your street or neighborhood on the list, or have 

any question please email us at info@hvfd7.com  On behalf of the Hollywood 
Volunteers, and Santa, we would like to wish you and yours a Happy Holiday Season! 

 
 


